
 
 

 

Heading The Danish Veterinary and Food Administration of the Ministry of 
Food, Agriculture and Fisheries - rolled pork sausage products 
(called rullepølse in Danish) have been withdrawn from sale in 
Denmark because of possible contamination with Listeria. 

The 
incident 

The Danish Veterinary and Food Administration has issued a notice 
that rolled pork sausage products (called rullepølse in Danish) made 
by Jørn A. Rullepølser A/S in Hedehusene, Denmark, are suspected 
to be associated with Listeria outbreak in Denmark.  The affected 
products have been withdrawn from sale in Denmark.   

Source http://www. 
foedevarestyrelsen.dk/Nyheder/Pressemeddelelser/ 
Arkiv-2014/Sider/Advarsel-mod-produkter-med-listeria.aspx 

Position of 
CFS 

 According to the International Food Safety Authorities Network 
(INFOSAN) and the Danish Veterinary and Food Administration, 
the affected products have been distributed in Denmark only.  

 Local trade has been alerted. 
 Acquisition of the products through online purchase or 

international travel cannot be excluded.  
 Listeria monocytogenes may pose health risk to exposed 

individuals, in particular pregnant women, newborns, the elderly 
and people with weak immunity who may present with severe 
infection including miscarriage and meningitis.  

 Consumers should discard the products and not consume them. 
 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary.  
Additional 
information 
 

http://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/consumer_zone/foodsafety_listeria.h
tml 
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